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Hello!
| hope you all managed to have a restful half term break and get some valuable family time before this busy half
term got under way.

It was great to see our Carr Stars back in school this week and getting straight back into their learning. Along
with this newsletter, you will be receiving the Year group newsletter and Knowledge Organiser for your child's year
group. Our Big ldea ftor our final half term of the school year is Through The Ages so the children will soon be
able to wow you with their historical knowledge and interesting facts! Year 3 loved starting their Learning
Adventure off with a Roman Day this week - they looked amazing!

There is so much going on this half term, so each week | will update the list of dates and events at the end of this
newsletter. Any changes or additions will be highlighted in yellow to draw your attention to them

| wish you all @ lovely weekend.
Mrs Kerr

School Improvement Priorities

Thank you if you have already completed our google form. We would really appreciate your feedback as
we continue to work on how we can improve communication with our families. Please follow the link below
to complete the survey. Thank you in advance for taking the time to fill it in.

https:/{forms.gle/CMmZL5L CqgpFkxA4C6

Colour raffle!
Thank you so much for your hugely generous donations towards our colour raffle in yesterday's non-uniform
day. We now have enough items to put together some brilliant hampers for the raffle.

Tweet of the Week!
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Inhalers!

If your child needs an inhaler, p|euse ensure that you send one to school for us te keep in the classroom,
Flease label it with your child's name and give it to the class teacher, We have had o few occasions recently
when children have told us that they need their inhalers but we have not had one sent in from home. Please
could any inhalers be sent in straight after the holiday to be kept at school until the next holiday. Thank you.

Health & Safety and Safeguarding

. If children are riding their bikes to school, they should be wearing helmets. Please talk to your children
about being safe on their bikes especially when riding across roads in front of traffic.
We have noticed that some children are coming to school wearing nail extensions or fake nails. These are
not allowed in school. If your child attends school wearing these they will not be able to take part in PE
lessons or play outside due to health and safety risks.
A reminder that jewellery (other than stud earrings and watches) should not be worn at school. If your
children are wearing jewellery, they will be asked to remove it whilst in school. Mo jewellery should be worn
in PE lessons and children will be asked to remove stud earrings and watches
Please could we ask that children DO NOT bring glass bottles to school as their water bottles.

Please respect our staffl

Our team is here to help you but please treat them with respect. If any parents or grandparents are not
able to do this, they will be asked to leave the school site and may receive a warning letter or complete
ban from the school site. Thank you for your support,
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ShineFest returns for 2024

- - - - -

After the extraordinary success of our 2022 Wellbeing Week,
we are delighted to announce the return of ShineFest this
coming July. Exciting details and specific times will be
revealed early next term, but to provide as much notice as
possible, parents will be invited to join in the fun on the
following dates;

BOOKEND COTTAGE READING CAFE - VARIOUS TIMES
FAMILY BINGO - AFTER SCHOOL




Summer 2 dates for your diaries!

Datefs

Event

Year groups

Tuesday 11th June

South Bank Sports Festival

Selected W4 / Y6 pupils

Wednesday 12th June

¥é& London Visit

¥é only

Wednesday 12th June

¥4 Viking Visit - Murton

Y4 only

Thursday 13th June

Y4 Viking Visit - Murten

Y4 anly

Thur 13th / Fri 14th June

FOCS Father's Day stalls

All

Monday 17th June

Murture class visit to York

Murture class only

Tuesday 18th June

¥5 Mational Railway Museum visit

¥5 only

Friday 21st June

MNon-uniferm day for FOCS Summer Fair

All

Wednesday 26th June

Murture class visit to Homestead Park -
details to follow

Murture class only

Sunday 30th June

West Bank Park Summer Fair - FOCS

All invited

Meanday 1st July

MNurture visit to farm - PM

Murture class only

Wednesday 3rd July

Y& Transition Day to secondary schools

Y& anly

Wednesday 3rd July - Friday 5th July

¥5 Kingswood Residential

Y5 anly

Thursday 4th July

GEMERAL ELECTION - SCHOOL
CLOSED FOR POLLING STATION

All (except Y5 on
Kingswood residential

Manday Bth July - Friday 12th July

SHINE FEST WEEK - information to follow

All

Manday &th July

Bookend Cottage Reading Cofe
Family BINGO

All

Tuesday 9th July

South Bank Arts Festival

¥5 anly

Thursday 1th July

10am Sports Day and family picnic

All

Wednesday 17th July

Open Evening

All

Thursday 18th July

9.30am Y6 Leavers Performance

Y& only

Thursday 18th July

4.30-630pm Y6 Leavers Celebration

¥é only

Friday 19th July

Schosol cleses for Summer holidays

All




f, V1P
/_earnet].

N

!

3H- ERIND
3P - GEORGE W
4A - ADELAIDE W
4CG - JAMES F
5B - GRACE W
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3H - HARPER C
3P - HANNAH S
4A - HENRY F
4CG - JESSICA P
5B - OSCAR J-T

5) - HARRY P 5) - JOEY C
5M - AZZAHRA M 5M - ALEXANDER S-F

HARPER COTTRELL 3H
3P REGGIE SHEPHERD
3P FRANKIE CALDWELL
DOLLY TOWNSEND 4A
REUBEN GOULDUP 4CG
LILY WALKER 6MW
MRS POOL




Attendance

3H - 91.88%

3P - 94.49%

4A - 89.68%

4CG - 96.31%

5B - 95.76% Whole School:
5) - 93.47% 93.99%
5M - 9426%

6F - 9412%

6MW - 96.32%

Attendance

| am pleased to report that attendance has improved each day this week.

We will continue to do all we can at school to ensure that children are in
school each and every day. Thank you for your efforts with getting your
children to school and communicating with us if you are having
difficulties.
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SCHOOL
A 90% attendance record
means children miss one
valuable day of learning every
fortnight. Be a hit with 100%
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Extracurricular clubs at York High School for Year 5s

Starting next week, York High School are running FREE coding club sessions, for any children

in Year 5 who may be considering attending York High from September 2025.

Parents/carers can find more information and a registration form at the following link:
https://torms.gle/TxewsvQ3QzNpoVTP9

Starting in September, we will also be running Photoshop and Recreational Football sessions

for this year group, when they are in Year 6.

For further information regarding any of these clubs, parents/carers can emai

reception@yorkhigh.southbank.academy with the subject "Year 5 Clubs"
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FRIENDS OF CARR SCHOOLS

FATHER'S

i

w E 11TH + 12TH JUNE \

AFTER SCHOOL AT INFANTS

13TH + 14TH JUNE
LUNCHTIME AT JUNIORS

WRAPPED PRESENTS
£3 EACH

CONTACTLESS PAYMENTS
AVAILABLE AT INFANTS




